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30 November 2006

CBD BUG

I Mr Paul Murdoch
CBD BUG

| Mr Paul MurdochGPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Murdoch,
Annerley Road Bikelanes Project

Construction Commencement

Brisbane City Council is pleased to advise construction of on-road bikelanes and bicycle
awareness zones along Annerley Road, between Stanley Street at Woolloongabba and
Rawnsley Street at Dutton Park, will commence from this weekend.

The bikelanes will provide a key cycle link between the Eleanor Schonell Bridge (Green
Bridge) and the Goodwill Bridge and join Stanley Street with the new bikelanes north of
the Gladstone Road intersection, completing an important link in the existing bikeway
network.

To minimise congestion along Annerley Road, the majority of construction activities will
be carried out carried out off-peak, at night and on weekends, with the more noise-
generating works to be carried out during the daytime hours.

To accelerate the construction process, works may be undertaken in a number of
different locations along the bikelanes route at the same time.

bikelanes. During these works it will be necessary to temporarily reduce traffic to one
lane in each direction. This is to ensure the safety of construction personnel and
motorists while these works are carried out.

During this time the speed limit will be reduced to 40kph and motorists may experience
some delays as a result.

Construction of the Annerley Road bikelanes is expected to completed by early January
2007, weather permitting.

If you have any questions about the project or concerns during construction, please call
the Annerley Road Bikelanes project information line on 1800 199 757.

Yours sincerely

N LY rardecos

Michael Marlow
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| Some central medians and signals will need to be realigned to make way for the
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Dedicated to a better Brishane



